ST. OUEN

The Parish Hall of St Ouen - Lost Property

We are clearing out our Lost Property box. Mobile phones, jewelry, keys and clothes.

If you have lost anything over the past two years, please email parishhall@stouen.je
with a description of the item and your contact details. If it matches anything we have
onour list, we will contact you. Do not telephone, emails accepted only.

Property not claimed by 315 March 2025 will be disposed of without further notice.

Many thanks.

Parish of St Ouen Admin Team




